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Toronto, Ontario – As a result of a disclosure review, staff of the Ontario Securities Commission requested that NWT 

Uranium Corp. (the “Company”) (TSX VENTURE:NWT) (FRANKFURT:NMV) provide more detailed information 

concerning related party transactions in the Company’s Management’s Discussion & Analysis for the three and nine 

months ended December 31, 2015, in order to comply with the requirements of item 1.9 of Part 2 of Form 51-102F1 - 

Management’s Discussion & Analysis. The revised Management’s Discussion & Analysis containing the enhanced 

related party disclosure has been filed on SEDAR. 

At the request of OSC Staff, the Company has also revised and refiled the certificates required to be signed by its 

Chief Executive Officer pursuant to National Instrument 52-109 - Certification of Disclosure in Issuers’ Annual and 

Interim Filings for all financial periods ending on and between December 31, 2013 and December 31, 2015 as they 

were inadvertently signed by an officer of the Company who was not its CEO. 

At the request of OSC Staff, the Company also filed its Statement of Executive Compensation for the year ended 

March 31, 2015. 

 

For further information, please contact 

John Zorbas 

NWT Uranium Corp. 

416.504.3978 

info@nwturanium.com 

 
 

 

The TSX Venture Exchange has in no way passed upon the merits of the proposed transaction and has neither 

approved nor disapproved the contents of this press release. 

 

 

 


